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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

OF OREGON 

UM 2024 

 

 

In the Matter of ALLIANCE OF 

WESTERN ENERGY CONSUMERS, 

 

Investigation into Long-Term Direct 

Access Programs 

 

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL 

 

NORTHWEST POWER AND 

CONSERVATION COUNCIL 

 
 

The Northwest Power and Conservation Council (Council) respectfully withdraws 

from the above-captioned proceeding. Due to the recent bifurcation and initiation of a 

separate investigation into resource adequacy by the Public Utility Commission of 

Oregon, the Council no longer has an interest in this investigation into long-term direct 

access programs and respectfully withdraws. 

 

Respectfully submitted this 1st day of February 2021. 
 

      /s/John Shurts                   

John Shurts (OSB #87144) 

General Counsel 

Northwest Power and Conservation Council  

851 SW 6th Ave., Suite 1100 

Portland, Oregon 97204 

jshurts@nwcouncil.org 

(503) 222-5161 
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